MALAMUTE NEWS



February, 2020

NEWHALEN SCHOOL/COMMUNITY EVENTS

2/1-2/4 Battle of the Books

2/5 NIYAC Spaghetti Feed Pick Up Only 5:45pm-6:30pm

2/6 Malamute Basketball Home Opener

2/11 LPSD School Board Meeting 9:30-12pm

2/15 Regular school day

2/17 Valentine's Classroom Parties/100th Day of School

2/19 Parent Teacher Conferences- No School

2/25 LSAC Meeting

3/19 No School for teachers or students

3/22 Regular School Day

4/16 Teacher Inservice- No school for students

3/8-12 MAPS Testing Last Progress Check of the Year

4/29 Last day of school changed to 4/29

*all dates are subject to change.

VALENTINE'S/100th DAY OF SCHOOL PARTIES

Classrooms will have their Valentine's/100th day of School parties on Wednesday, February 17. Please feel free to send treats/snacks with your students.

COMING SOON!

SCHOOL PICTURES- DATE TBA

SPIRIT WEEK 2/15-2/18-Details Announced soon!

NIYAC SPAGHETTI FUNDRAISER FRIDAY, FEBRUARY 5, 2021 Pick up only @ the school 5:45pm-6:30pm

COVID-19 VACCINE INFORMATION

COVID-19 vaccine will be available to the general public in the coming months. Please call Nilavena Clinic for more information. The vaccine will be available for ages 18 and older. <u>EVERY</u> SCHOOL DAY COUNTS IN A CHILD'S ACADEMIC LIFE.

SCHOOL DAYS CHANGED

At the last LSAC Meeting, the days off for this semester changed.

2/15- Yes school! 2/19- No school/parent teacher conferences 3/19- No School 3/22- Yes school 4/29- Last day of school Newhalen School

Newhalen, AK 99606 Ph# 907-571-1211

Ex# 907-571-1466 Principal: Ed Lester Email: elester@lpsd.com

LPSD District Office 907-268-6370

Home of the Malamutes

WHO IS WHO?

NEWHALEN LSAC 907-571-1211

President Dawn Wassillie Secretary Brenda Hill Sheena Ishnook Margie Olympic Lydia Wassillie

LPSD School Board 907-268-6370

Pres. Gerda Kosbruk Vice Pres. Austin Shangin Clerk Stacy Hill Shannon Johnson Harry Ricci Beth Hill Amber Christensen-Fox



Are you traveling soon?



Please check the local travel mandates prior to leaving and before you return home. Things change quickly. When you return, please let us know your family's return to school plan. We will make arrangements to get your student(s) their homework. Next LSAC Meeting February 25 @ 3:45pm at the Newhalen School

If your child misses school, please contact his/her teacher to collect his/her make up assignments so that he/she does not get behind.

The Mission of Newhalen School, in partnership with Elders, Parents, and Community, is to ensure that students complete their <u>public school</u> education with the skills necessary to make the transition from school to any higher academic, vocational and social endeavors of their choice.